
`MEMORANDUM 
 

Date:  May 27, 2020 

To:  Improvements Committee 

From:  Paul Siebensohn, Director of Field Operations 

Subject: Approve Purchase of Field Operations Truck 

________________________________________________________________________________ 
  
RECOMMENDED ACTION 

Approve the proposal from Folsom Lake Ford for the purchase of a F-150 truck, in an amount not to 
exceed $27,496.85. Funding is to come from Water Replacement Reserves, CIP 20-02-1. 
 
BACKGROUND 

A request for proposal sheet with general specifications was distributed to four area dealerships, 
for a new 2020 F-150 work truck with tool boxes.  The low bidder for a 2020 F-150 truck was Folsom 
Lake Ford.  The truck being replaced would be District vehicle #217, a 1997 F-150 with 131,041 miles 
and countless run hours on it.  Increased maintenance needs with repeated mechanical issues make 
it an ideal time to declare it surplus and sell it off. 
 

If ordered, expected delivery timeframe could be within 1 month if the vehicle is still available. 
 
Water Replacement reserves are currently $1,796,221 



Bid Contacts & Results for F-150 XL V-6  2020  
   
 Dealer Responded with bid 

   
1 Folsom Lake Ford   

$27,496.85 
 Fax 916-353-2078  ph 351-4278 

 tedking@folsomlakeford.com 
2 Future Ford   (866) 422-9949 

No bid  roos@futurefordofsac.com 
3 Harrold Ford  

No bid 
 Rychard@harroldford.com 

 922-1535 
4 Downtown Ford 

No bid 
 

wilhelm@downtownfordsales.com 
Fax 916-442-6931 

 442-6931 or 201-4683 

5 

Elk Grove Ford 
bryanclark@elkgroveford.com 
916-201-4683  No bid 
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